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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Performing Arts Center in conjunction with The 
Greater Ocean City Theatre is proud to announce Stockton Playhouse’s production of 
Jack & The Beanstalk on Wednesday, July 17 at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Tickets are $10 and may be ordered online at www.capemaycity.com or by calling 1-
855-708-9699 or by going to the Cape May Convention Center. 
 
Young Jack and his mother have had their fair share of problems since Jack’s father 
disappeared—not only have they sold their precious cow, but now there’s a Giant to deal 
with as well!  Take a musical trip up the beanstalk with Jack and discover the town’s 
unexpected solution to the Giant’s grumpy attitude! 
 
The Greater Ocean City Theatre Company (GOCTC) operates as a Summer 
Stock/Regional Non-Equity Company, producing 3 - 5 professional musicals a year. 
GOCTC has a wonderful relationship with the Ocean City POPS Orchestra. Through this 
collaboration summer audiences have the opportunity to see live Broadway style shows 
in America's Greatest Family Resort.  
 
GOCTC's commitment to dance, music and theatre education for youth is constantly 
growing. GOCTC staff members run theatre camps through the Department of 
Recreation and with the Ocean City POPS. GOCTC has established a Junior Company 
that features area youth in several fully staged productions. 
 
-more- 
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In 2011, the Board of Directors and Staff officially restructured the Company to adopt the 
name Greater Ocean City Theatre Company. This re-branding allows more room for 
growth and support of the Company's vision of performing arts all around the Delaware 
Valley. 
 
This presentation is a joint project sponsored by the Stockton Performing Arts Center, 
one of New Jersey’s major cultural organizations, and the Atlantic County Branch of the 
American Association of University Women. 
 
This program is made possible in part by funds from the New Jersey State Council on 
the Arts/Department of State, a partner agency of the National Endowment for the Arts 
and by funds from the National Endowment for the Arts. 
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